








 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

   
    

 
 

 

  
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

Kent Yoshiwara 
Diversity & Inclusion 
Pacific Swimming 
kyoshiwara@pacswim.org 
(925) 952-4377 p 

July 10, 2013 

Dear Kent, 

The MLK Blue Dolphin swim team parent council has been reorganizing and has yet to 
spend our Diversity Grant. A new council, comprising 4 new parent members, was 
elected last May. 

We held our first meeting for parents of all swimmers, at which officials from Pacific 
Swimming spoke about the importance of parent participation in swim competitions and 
explained the overall value of competitive sports for children. We keep all parents 
updated of the Parents' Group and team activities on our pool bulletin board and via an 
email list of team families. 

We understand it is our responsibility to reach out to our under-served community, so we 
actively encourage new swimmers to join the MLKB Swim Team. 

Best Regards 

Kristine Novak 
MLKB Swim Team Parent’s Council Secretary 
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